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MASS SCHEDULE  
 

SUNDAY MASS 
 

Saturday 4:00 PM at Saint Ann Church  
Sunday 8:30 AM at Saint Zepherin Church 

Sunday 10:30 AM at Saint Ann Church 
(Sunday 6:30 PM @ St Zepherin Church will resume in September) 

 

WEEKDAY MASS at 9AM 
Monday and Tuesday at Saint Ann Church 

Wednesday and Thursday at Saint Zepherin Church 
Office Hours: 9 AM—12 Noon Monday-Thursday 

Tune into 88.7 Fm from your car radio during the Sat/Sun Masses to listen from the parking lot 
Parking lot Communion Distribution  

St Ann outside the main doors closest to Rte 27/ St Zepherin at the North door   

GOOD SHEPHERD PARISH 
One  Parish  ~ Two Worship Locations 

St Ann Church, 134 Cochituate Road, Wayland, MA 
St Zepherin Church, 99 Main Street, Wayland, MA  
(508) 650-3545 www.goodshepherdwayland.org 

July 18, 2021 
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P A R I S H  S T A F F  D I R E C T O R Y  
Pastor: Rev. David O’Leary, S.T.L., D.Phil.                                                            Priest In Residence:  Rev. Joseph M. Hennessey J.C.L 
frdave@goodshepherdwayland.org ext 14                                                                       Frjoe@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Weekend Presider: 
Fr. Jim Fleming S.J. 781-788-4798 
jfleming@campioncenter.org 

Finance & Operations Manager 
Liliana B. Lucas ext 18 
llucas@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Director of Music 
Jennifer Honen Emery ext 33 
goodshepherdparishmusic@gmail.com 

Deacon:  
Deacon Geoffrey Higgins ext 13 
ghiggins@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Director of Communications & Registrar: 
Kelly McPherson ext 16 
kmcpherson@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Administrative Assistant 
Kathryn Holmstrom ext 10 
kholmstrom@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Director of Family Ministries 
Sue Muldoon ext 22 
smuldoon@goodshepherdwayland.org 

Director of Youth Ministry 
Emilia Cowell ext 12 
youthministrywayland@gmail.com 
Call or Text 508-319-1790   

Director of My Brother’s Table  
Laurie Hojlo 
happyhojlos@verizon.net 

 

Good Shepherd Parish Vision Statement 
Good Shepherd Parish strives to be a vibrant, welcoming community where every person can experience the Father’s love.  Through 
the Gospel proclamation, prayer, and joyous sacramental celebration, Good Shepherd Parish will inspire parishioners to discern and 
live out their vocations and to actively evangelize the world.  As we bear witness to the Risen Christ, Our Lord and Savior, we aspire 
to serve our parish community.  We will seek to welcome home the new, the lost, and the disheartened by using the gifts and fruits 
of the Holy Spirit.   

 
The readings for this Sunday have the theme of the Good Shepherd. Our parish family of Good Shepherd Parish have much to 
rejoice about for God’s Blessings to us. This is our tenth anniversary of coming together as one parish in unity, Saint Ann and 
Saint Zepherin. We are the oldest of the newly formed stand-alone parishes, and ten years is indeed a time for us to rejoice. On 
July 1st, Cardinal O’Malley approved our new Pastoral Plan that resulted from many months of hard work by our writing team. We 
will hear from our writing team in September about their work and the new Pastoral Plan.  
 
To celebrate ten years of unity, there are many plans in development from August through December 2021. Here are the events 
already confirmed: 
 

10th Anniversary Parish Cook-out: August 28th at Saint Ann after the Saturday 4 PM Mass 
First Sunday Concerts: August 1, September 5, October 3, November 7 at 3 PM 
Open house tours at Saint Ann, Saturday September 4th and Saint Zepherin, Sunday, September 5th  9:30am-10:30am 
Writing Team presentation of the New Pastoral Plan: September 18-19   
Catholicism 101/Adult Confirmation Preparation: Wednesdays, Sept. 15- Oct. 27 @ St Ann, 7-8:30pm 
New Development Committee speaking: October 2-3  
Knights of Columbus Dinner and Show: Saturday, October 2nd at St. Ann Hall  
Cardinal O’Malley: Celebration Mass 10:30 AM Mass at St. Ann, October 10th  
Commitment Weekend for the future of GSP: October 16-17  
Wine Tasting Evening to support Prison Ministry: Saint Zepherin Hall, October 23rd, 6pm @ St. Zepherin Parish Center 
Thursday night December 2nd: a virtual event with Fr. James Martin, S.J. speaking on his book “Building a Bridge: How the 

Catholic Church and the LGBT Community Can Enter into a Relationship of Respect, Compassion, and Sensitivity.” 
Special Advent Prayer & Spirituality program with Fr. Bill Murphy: Wednesdays Dec. 1, 8, 15, & 22 
Archdiocesan Boys Choir: December 5 at 3PM Saint Ann  
 

There is indeed much to celebrate! We are excited that many folks are returning to Sunday Mass after having been away all these 
many months. We will continue to live stream Saturday’s 4PM Mass from St. Ann Church. Also, we will be installing new live 
stream equipment at St. Zepherin Church over the coming weeks. Please share the dates and invite family members, friends, and 
neighbors to join us in celebrating Good Shepherd Parish’s 10th Anniversary. 
 
Pax Christi, 
Fr. Dave 
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Mass Intentions this week 
July 18 8:30 am  

WooJoo Kim & Han Bae Kim (living) 
 

July 18 10:30 am  
For the People of GSP 

 
July 19  9 am  

Debbie Payne  (living) 
 

July 20  9 am  
Ryan Payne (living) 

 
July 21 9 am  

Millie Choinski & Ruth (Choinski) Fornes 
 

July 22  9 am  
John S. Johnson (birthday) 

 
 

Would you like to have a Mass said  
for a loved one?? 
Contact the office 

508-650-3545 
 
 

 
Eucharistic Adoration  

First Wednesdays of the month 
 

August 4, 2021 
 

St. Zepherin Church 
 

3:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy @ 3:00 PM 
    Close out the evening with an hour of music 7-8 pm 

Be an adorer by visiting the link below to sign up for an hour.  
Anyone can 

stop by for any amount of time to pray  
with our Lord in the Holy Eucharist! 

https://signup.com/go/sXWDwcz 
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Online Safety Training for all Volunteers!   
Religious Ed, 

YM, Knights, Lectors, EM…... 

New & Improved & Still Remote! 
Live PGC trainings for Adults has re-
turned.  Remote option ends Sept/2021 
   
The Child Advocacy office is now providing ‘live’ weekly PGC train-
ings on Zoom through Virtus.   
Just go to the usual Virtus.org, the ‘Live Training’ tab and ‘Pre-
register for an upcoming live training session’ – and you will find the 
schedule for adults to complete their PGC requirement with the  
Archdiocese of Boston via Zoom (Braintree).  You will also see that 
other Live sessions are being offered throughout the diocese so an 
individual may find one either in their own parish or close to home.  If 
your parish would like to offer a live training through Zoom, please let 
us know if you need help with how to best do that.  
 
If an individual is able to join one of the above live trainings, then this 
would take the place of the online combined PGC + Mandated  
Reporter trainings that have been required during covid precautions.  
So if you take the live training, you do not have to take the online 
Mandated Reporter training since it is included in the live training. 
 
Moises Rodrigues will be providing these live trainings weekly 
through June.  There will be a couple of weeks off in July, but then 
he plans to return offering two weekly trainings starting in the end of 
July with one being available on the weekends to allow for more 
accessibility for participants. 
 
Live trainings, be it in-person or on Zoom (or some other platform), 
are preferable because they allow for questions and discussion 
which is where much of the learning takes place.   
We encourage everyone who is able to take part in a live train-
ing.  Also know that, assuming that covid restrictions continue to be 
lifted, in September of 2021 we will be eliminating the temporary 
option for taking the online training instead of a live training. 
 
Thank you for your continued teamwork and commitment to keeping 
kids safe. 
 
Any questions please contact the office. 

Please consider taking this class.  Helpful info 
for our volunteers and required for many  
positions within our parish community. 
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DISTRIBUTION OF  
  THE PRECIOUS BLOOD 

 
Due to the recommendation of the 
Office of Divine Worship, we will not 
be distributing the  
Precious Blood until further notice. 
 

We thank you for your  
understanding! 

Low Gluten Hosts 
Available 

Low-gluten communion 
hosts are available at all 
weekend liturgies. The 
hosts made by the             
Benedictine Sisters of 

Perpetual Adoration in Clyde, MO contain less 
than 0.001% gluten content, and are accepted by 
the United States   Conference of Catholic     
Bishops. At the time of  Holy Communion go to 
the line where the priest is, and he will give you 
Holy Communion that will be in a separate pyx. 

ALL GRADES SHOULD REGISTER 
K-Confirmation 
 
Registration for Religious Education classes for Fall 
2021- 
 
All families should have received an email regarding regis-
tration for Religious Education for 2021-22.  Please be in 
touch with Sue Muldoon at 
 smuldoon@goodshepherdwayland.org if you have not 
received an email with the registration information.  
Timely registration will enable us create program options 
that meet all of our families’ needs.  It is particularly  
necessary to have accurate numbers this year in order to 
design CoVid protocol compliant options. Please call Sue 
at (508) 380 9954 if you have questions or would like to 
discuss your family’s needs.  
 
Volunteers Needed-  

It is essential that we have volunteers to be able to run all 
of our programs.  We are in need of classroom teachers, 
teacher’s assistants, children’s liturgy leaders and service 
project coordinators.  Please prayerfully consider how you 
can share your time and talents. Contact Sue Muldoon for 
more information.   
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PLEASE DONATE 

 
Please consider non-expired, non-perishable foods 
for our next pantry. Donations can be left in the bins 
on the steps at both churches or at the Wayland 
Stop & Shop.  Some things we need:  peanut     
butter, jelly, cereal, rice, canned veggies, canned 
fruit, toilet paper, bars of soap and shampoo. 
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 Have the  
vigil candle  

burn in memory or  
   honor of your loved one 

 
                    July 16-22          John S. Johnson 
                    July 23-29          Domenic Trocano 
                    July 30-Aug 5    Grace Trocano 
                     
 

Please call the office to make a donation for 
the vigil candles to burn in memory of your 

loved one for a week.      
508-650-3545 

Scheduling Sacraments 
Our parish is now scheduling the Sacraments of Baptism 
and Marriage in our churches. If you would like to set a 

date for these Sacraments, please call our Parish Office at  
508-650-3545. 

Smile you are on candid camera 
 Well not really. But we do Livestream to be broadcast 
through WayCam and our website as well as Social  

Media.  
Our current view is primarily of the 
altar at St Ann Church and we will 
film one mass each weekend so that 
our members who cannot come to 
Mass just yet can be a part of our 
loving community in some small way. 

You will be able to watch this on Sundays and Tuesdays 
Noon & 8pm. Comcast Channel 8 and Verizon Channel 
37. 
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Anyone Need a Prayer? 
 

Our GSP Prayer Line will pray for your  
request  immediately. More than 90  
parishioners are ready to pray for your request so 
they can pray with you, too. 
 
Call or Text: (774) 421-9774   
Email: gspprayers@gmail.com  

Sacrament of Reconciliation  
The Sacrament is available Saturdays at  

St Ann Church 3-3:45pm 
Drive In Reconciliation will be August 7th  

2:30pm-3:30pm 
Social Distancing will be observed.  You may also call the 

office to make an  
appointment at your convenience. 

(508)650-3545 

Bulletin Deadline   
 

Please email all bulletin publication re-
quests to Kelly McPherson, our  

Director of Communications. Her email is   
kmcpherson@goodshepherdwayland.org 

For the next bulletin, please send her your 
bulletin articles by 9 am July 19th for the 

July 25th bulletin.   
We thank you for your kind  

cooperation. 
 
 

Project Cornucopia is 
an initiative that was 
founded to combat the 
lack of produce        
available for distribution 
at many food pantries. 
It was developed by a 
Wayland High School 
Girl Scout for her Gold 
Award. Project Cornu-

copia runs monthly drives to supply produce for 
My Brothers Table. The produce drive for Au-
gust is Monday August 9th and continues 
through Wednesday, August 11th. During this 
time you can drop off produce in the designated 
cooler at the side entrance to St. Ann's church. 
Project Cornucopia will run monthly. Please 
drop off some produce  
Monday through Wednesday to guarantee 
freshness for our pantry.   If you have any other 
questions email:  
projectcornucopiags@gmail.com.  
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Effective June 5th  
 
The Archdiocese of Boston Office of Risk Management: 
Given the new State of Massachusetts protocols that go into place on May 29, the following guidance is issued 
for the parishes of the Archdiocese of Boston. 
 
General Guidelines  

As of May 29, 2021, vaccinated people are no longer required to wear masks or socially distance in our par-
ishes.  

This statement applies to worship and other parish activities, but not to schools and not to the office 
space. Further guidelines will be issued for those two areas. 

Parishes and pastors will not be policing the population. Every parishioner and every family will be expected 
to make a sound, reasonable decision about when they are ready to take off their masks and be near other peo-
ple. No pastor and no parish will be expected to ask people whether or not they have been vaccinated. 

All parishes must publish something like the following statement: “As of May 29, masks are no longer re-
quired for vaccinated people in the State of Massachusetts. The State does advise that non-vaccinated people 
continue to wear masks.” The statement should be published in bulletins and on web sites, and announced at 
Mass. 

All parishes should strongly consider communicating the following points clearly to their parishioners: 
The dispensation from the obligation for coming to Sunday Mass has  been lifted effective 6/20/2021, if a 

parishioner is feeling ill they should remain at home. 
It is understood that different people will be ready to take off their masks and sit near one another at different 

times. 
Parishes should communicate that they are prepared to accommodate those who are ready to take off their 

masks and sit near others, and those who are not. 
Some people who are comfortable dropping social distancing may not yet be comfortable taking off their 
masks. It should be communicated to people that they are free to continue to wear masks as long as they like, 
and that they will be respected if they choose to do so. 
 
Regarding the Setup of Churches 

Respectful signs in the church should make clear how different sections of the church are being used. 
It is no longer necessary to regularly disinfect surfaces. Some pastors may decide to continue to do 
so for a time, but it is not required. 

 
Regarding the Celebration of the Mass 

Registration for Masses is no longer required, although pastors may desire it to continue for a period while 
they adjust the seating in their churches. 

Congregational singing is allowed, as are choirs. 
Altar servers may be used. 
Communion under both species is still not allowed at this time.  

 
Regarding other Parish Activities 
 

Food and drink may be served at parish activities. 
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Lisa Manzi Lentino, Ph.D.
Licensed Psychologist

lml@manzilentino.com
416 Boston Post Rd, Sudbury

978-443-5611

*  STRESS *  LIFE TRANSITIONS

*  ANXIETY/DEPRESSION *  RELATIONSHIP ISSUES

Adults~Older Adolescents~Individuals~Couples  
- -  

 
 

209 Boston Post Rd, Sudbury

978-443-7374

Domestic & Foreign Auto Repair

Patrick Bond FROM OUR FAMILY TO YOURS

Hours: Mon-Fri 8:00-5:30 . Sat 9-2
371 Worcester Rd., Rte 9 (Rear) / Framingham

www.automaticapplianceservice.com
Amana - Speed Queen - Kitchen Aid - Maytag
Whirlpool - Frigidaire - GE - LG - Electrolux

St. Mary’s Cemetery | 1 Wellesley Avenue,

Needham, MA 02494
ST. MARY’S CEMETERY

For information, call the cemetery staff  at Mary 
Immaculate of Lourdes Church at 781-235-1841. 

St Mary’s Cemetery in Needham, founded 

in the 1870’s, is the parish cemetery of Mary 

Immaculate of Lourdes. Th e Cemetery is 

a reverent resting place for those awaiting 

reunion with the Risen Lord. Th e decision

to pre-plan and purchase interment rights is 

a responsible and thoughtful gesture, sparing 

loved ones the stress of making diffi  cult 

decisions during a time of grief and loss.

Rosaries from Flowers 
“Handmade from the Flowers 

of your Loved One”

841 Main Street 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 

(978) 851-9103

Family Owned & Operated 
for Over 20 Years

761 Boston Post Rd., Sudbury
978-443-0080 • www.orchard-hill.com

Sudbury’s Assisted Living Community

Marc J. Levy, Esquire LLC

Marc J. Levy

215 Boston Post Rd., Building B, Suite 3 Sudbury

Personal Injury • Employment

marclevyesq.com

marclevy@marclevyesq.com

Phone: 508-359-8600

dwassermancpapc@gmail.com

978-443-5144

David Wasserman, CPA, MST
345 Boston Post Rd., Sudbury, MA 01776

Trusted since 1922

www.johnjryaninsuranceagency.com,

376 Washington St. Brighton | 617-254-0600

Jack Ryan St.Anselm

Parishioner For Over 30 Years

AUTO       HOME

PROFESSIONAL      COMMERCIAL

“Be a Servant” Matthew 20:26

Duckett Funeral Home of
J.S. Waterman & Sons

Duckett-Waterman.com
978-443-5777

656 Boston Post Road (Route 20), Sudbury

William R. Duckett (Type 3)

Amanda J. LeBlanc (Type 6)
Funeral Directors

A Service Family Affi  liate of AFFS/ Service Corporation Int’l, 
206 Winter Street, Fall River, MA 02720. 508-676-2454.

Thou Shall TTTTTThhhhhhoooooouuuuuu SSSSSSShhhhhhaaaaaalllllllllll
Not KillNNNNNNooooootttttt KKKKKKiiiiillllllllll

donate at 
clergytrust.org OR

Pictured: Msgr. Frank Kelley and Lyndia Downey, President, Pine Street Inn

Congratulations to Msgr. Frank 
Kelley, co-founder of Pine Street 
Inn, on 40 years of service. We 
are grateful that he continues 
to serve in the Archdiocese as a 
senior priest.

BUILDING MINDS & CHANGING LIVES

ONE STUDENT AT A TIME

Your gift today provides low-income 
students in greater Boston with critical 

support during times of crisis. 

You can help 
CSF students thrive 
amidst the COVID 

pandemic. Visit 
CSFBoston.org today.

The Catholic Schools
Foundation

KIDNEY TRANSPLANT DONOR NEEDED! 
BLOOD TYPE “O” 

POSITIVE

CONTACT: SAVELICIA@GMAIL.COM 

DONOR FELL THROUGH!

AD SPACE 
AVAILABLE

617-779-3771

            

THOUGHTFUL GUIDANCE

ACTON FUNERAL HOME
470 Massachusetts Avenue (Rte 111) Acton, MA 01720 | 978-263-5333

Kathy Doran Boyle – Director      actonfuneralhome.com

College Planning Services
How to go to college without going broke!

We save parents money 
and lots of stress.

Call today for your free  
phone consultation 

978-462-1666
www.collegeplanningservices.org
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“God is Love” 1 John 4:8 

Serving Natick and the Surrounding 
Communities for Five Generations

4 Park Street | Natick, MA 01760
508-653-4342

www.everettfuneral.com

• Cosmetic Services
• Rejuvenation Services 

• HCG Diet for Men & Women

Go To Our Website To Read Our Fabulous Reviews 

AGE HEALTHIER, LIVE HAPPIER!

®

Schedule Your FREE Design Consultation: 
(855) 625-9032

MAKE YOUR DREAM KITCHEN 
A REALITY WITH SHELFGENIE

Enjoy up to 50% more space in your kitchen and better access to your most-used 
items with our custom pull-out shelves installed in your existing cabinets

50% OFF
INSTALLATION*

*Limit one offer per household. 
Must purchase 5+ Classic/

Designer Shelves. EXP 9/30/21

Hours: Mon - Fri 9am-9pm, Sat 10am - 4pm EST

Prepare for unexpected          
power outages with a Generac 
standby generator

FREE 7-Year Extended Warranty*
A $695 Value! 

REQUEST A FREE QUOTE!
855-401-9893

Limited Time Off er - Call for Details

Special Financing Available 
Subject to Credit Approval 

*To qualify, consumers must request a quote, purchase, install and 

activate the generator with a participating dealer. Call for a full list 

of terms and conditions. 

*$100 ADT Visa Reward Card: Requires 36-month monitoring contract starting at $28.99/mo. (24-month monitoring contract in 
California, total fees from $695.76), and enrollment in ADT EasyPay. Requires minimum purchase price of $449. One (1) Visa Reward Card 
valued at $100 is redeemable seven (7) days after system is installed, wherein an email is sent to the customer’s email address associated 
with their account with a promo code. The customer must validate the promo code on the website provided in the email and a physical 
card will be sent in the mail. Installation must occur within 60 days of offer expiration date to receive card. Applicable to new and resale 
sale types only. Card is issued by MetaBank®, N.A., Member FDIC, pursuant to a license from Visa U.S.A. Inc. No cash access or recurring 
payments. Can be used everywhere Visa debit cards are accepted. Card valid for up to 6 months; unused funds will forfeit after the valid 
thru date. Card terms and conditions apply. Reply by 10/15/2021.
General:
property of ADT. Local permit fees may be required. Prices and offers subject to change and may vary by market. Additional taxes and 
fees may apply. Satisfactory credit required. A security deposit may be required. Simulated screen images and photos are for illustrative 
purposes only.
©2021 ADT LLC dba ADT Security Services. All rights reserved. ADT, the ADT logo, 800.ADT.ASAP and the product/service names listed in this doc-
ument are marks and/or registered marks. Unauthorized use is strictly prohibited. Third-party marks are the property of their respective owners. 
License information available at www.ADT.com/legal or by calling 800.ADT.ASAP. CA ACO7155, 974443, PPO120288; FL EF0001121; LA F1639, 
F1640, F1643, F1654, F1655; MA 172C; NC Licensed by the Alarm Systems Licensing Board of the State of North Carolina, 7535P2, 7561P2, 
7562P10, 7563P7, 7565P1, 7566P9, 7564P4; NY 12000305615; PA 09079, MS 15019511. DF-CD-NP-Q321

*With 36-month monitoring contract. Early termination and installation fees apply. Reward card issued by MetaBank®, N.A., Member FDIC. Card terms and 
expiration apply. For full terms, see below. 

Call now for ADT home security
+ get a $100 ADT Visa® Reward Card*

YOUR EXCLUSIVE SAVINGS OFFER

Call now to redeem your exclusive off er!

1-877-460-2036
Redemption code:

DF-CD-NP-Q321
Reply by: 

October 15, 2021
We’re available 24/7.

See if you qualify for same-day service!

Get a $100 ADT
Visa Reward Card*

Cameras
Choose from indoor, 

outdoor & doorbell cams so 

you can keep watch even 

when you aren’t there with 

upgrade to ADT Video.

Touchscreen panel
Open up a world of smart home 

capabilities for you and your 

family with ADT Secure or higher.

$100 Visa Reward Card
It pays to choose ADT to help 

protect your home and family.
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“God is Love” 1 John 4:8 

Ash Wasilidas, CPA 

Accounting & Tax 
Services  

ash@ashcpa.com 
www.ashcpa.com 

945 Concord St., Framingham 
Cell: 617-462-6651 Office: 508-620-4577

Special Offers: 
20% OFF Your Tax Return  
First 2 Months FREE for  

Bookkeeping Service

John C. Bryant Funeral Home
“Serving families and individuals as we would be served.”

56 Pemberton Road • Wayland, Massachusetts 01778

508-653-4220
Cynthia F. Bryant, Director

Geoffrey Bryant Leard, Director
www.johncbryantfuneralhome.com

Nadia Diab-Shamari, DMD
Reem Antun Lago, DMD

96 Andrew Avenue
Wayland, MA 01778

508-358-2200 tel
508-358-2206 fax

pedatricdentalofwayland.com

Eight convenient locations.

DIF 

 

Clara Kebabian, Violinist
Weddings & Events

Lessons • Recordings

clarakebabian.com • 508-423-0096

A series of free talks with FR. JOHN R. SIBERSKI, SJ, MD
All talks are 1-2pm • Free & open to the public • Seating is limited

Carmel Terrace Assisted Living | 933 Central St. Framingham, MA 01701 
 

556 Massachusetts Ave.,West Acton
978.263.3017

19 Pelham Island Rd., Wayland
508.358.7010

RECEIVE 10% OFF 
all retail products 

with this ad

www.moodz.com

Steven Conroy - Owner
www.lugaway.com | info@lugaway.com

Home Cleanouts 
Garage Cleanouts 

 
Storage Unit Cleanouts 
Estate Cleanouts 
Furniture 
Appliances
Televisions  
Yard Waste
Construction Debris
Demolition 

CARRIAGE HOUSE SENIOR LIVING 

Discover our way of life!
To schedule a visit contact 

Jessica: 508.358.2800

134 Boston Post Road in Wayland, MA 
carriagehousewayland.com

508.358.2800

MatheusGoncalvesRE
Matheus Gonçalves
508-768-5115  homesbymega.com

Find Your New Home 
With Ease, You Can 
Count on Me!

For every closed
purchase or lease, will
include a donation to
Good Shepherd.

Download my App for Ease of
House Hunting Text MEGAMGONCALVES

to 87778 or visit bit.ly/matheus-app
Realtor

Robert Dorey, Realtor®

508-962-5260 
Thinking of buying or selling?   

Call Bob for all your real estate needs!

Lifetime Good Shepherd Parishioner

www.bobdorey.com

385 Boston Post Rd., Sudbury
978-443-0988 • www.chilibasilthai-ma.com

DINE IN • TAKE OUT • DELIVERY • CATERING

$4 Delivery Charge within 4 Miles 
($1 per mile after 4 miles) | Minimum order $20

• ELECTRICAL REPAIRS & INSTALLATION

• PPANELS, GENERATORS & SURGE SUPPRESSORS

• PPOOL WIRING & LANDSCAPE LIGHTING • EEV CHARGERSLocally Owned and Operated

CALL TODAY! 508-359-7954 • www.paulmacrina.com • Serving Metro West Boston

SSimple to Complex
Dependable & Trustworthyy

Headstone Cleaning 
Flower Planting & Delivery

508 - 939 - 1338
www.honoredmemorygravecare.com

Honored Memory Grave Care
Professional Grave Care Providers


